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This is the date set for a public hearing by the City Council on a proposed moratorium on the nomination and
designation of new Historic Special Review and Conservation Districts, for a period of one year.
[Reuben McKnight, Historic Preservation Officer; Peter Huffman, Director,
Planning and Development Services]
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